Dear Parents,

Welcome to 4B! It was so nice to meet with your child this morning and I am
looking forward to an exciting school year in September! In an effort to keep the
necessary academic tools the same, I have ordered most of the notebooks,
homework planners and other classroom supplies. I will advise you of the cost of
these supplies in September.

Please send the following supplies in a backpack on the first day of school:

*math notebook (3 subject) *1 folder with pockets

*2 black dry eraser markers *24 count box of crayons

*1 eraser for the dry board *1 box of thin markers

*12 count box of color pencils *12 count box of sharpened pencils
*Red, blue and black erasable friction pens *antibacterial and regular wipes
*Yellow or pink highlighters (2) *2 recent pictures

*1 box of tissues

You may purchase a backpack on wheels or one that fits over the shoulder, Keep in
mind that fourth grade books tend to be a little heavier. Please decide which type
of backpack best suits your child. Each child will be given a plastic shoebox size
container in which to put extra pens, pencils, highlighters and erasers. All classroom
supplies should be able to fit inside this container in an effort to keep your child
and their desk organized,

Please have your child read the following two books during the summer. Keep in
mind that if your child reads these books in July, they may have to review them in
August. Students will be tested on the chapter books in mid-September.

¢ Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing by Judy Blume
e Chocolate Fever by Kimmel Smith

Please do not hesitate o contact me through the school office if you have any
questions. Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs, Katharine Borghoff
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Keep a record of the books you have read.
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Title Of Book | Author
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